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Minutes of the June 8, 2016 Meeting  

The June meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was held June 8, 2016 at Godfathers Pizza; 7002 Johnson Drive; Mission,
Kansas.  There were 8 in attendance.  Dave Buell, former chapter vice
chairman, was in charge.

Buell opened the business meeting at 12:18PM.  He asked acting 
secretary/treasurer Ed Treese to read the minutes of the May meeting. 
The motion to accept the minutes was made by Greg Best.  The second was
by John Gray.  The motion passed.

John Gray, chapter program chairman reported that he has programs for 
the next 2 months.  Jeff Welton, Nautel, will present the program in 
July and Steve Lampen, Belden, will present the program in August.  
The July and August meetings will most likely not be on their normal 
day.  

Ron Rockrohr, chapter certification chairman, reported that September 
30 is the deadline for tests to be taken November 4 – 20.

Chriss Scherer, SBE executive office, announced that electronic 
ballots for new officers and half of the board of directors will go 
out July 25.

There was no old business.

There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn at 12:27PM was by Robin Cross and the second by 
Greg Best.  The motion passed.  

There was no formal program.

Submitted by:
Ed Treese 
Acting secretary/treasurer
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